
 

 

 

 

 
                   

 
 

 

Student Name                                                                 January 5, 2015 

Address 

City, AZ 85XXX 

 

Dear NAME: 

 

The Rotary Club of Anthem has great news to help you out financially.  We recently received a 

onetime Scholarship Augmentation Grant from Rotary District 5490 that specifically benefits our 

2014-2015 Rotary Club of Anthem Scholarship recipients.   

 

We will increase your scholarship $500.00 for the 2015 spring semester.  All you have to do is send 

(or have your university send) the Verification of Enrollment form for the 2015 spring semester to 

us as soon as possible.  When we receive that form, our club treasurer will send your university the 

final check for $1,000.00 instead of the $500.00 originally planned.  

 

Please acknowledge your receipt of this notification letter by telephone call or e-mail to me: 

 775-354-4682 

 rixters@cox.net 

 

On behalf of the Rotary Club of Anthem, we wish you great success as you continue your college 

experience. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Rick Nollenberger 

Chair, Rotary Foundation Committee 

Emeritus Chair, Scholarship Committee  

The Rotary Club of Anthem 

E-mail: rixters@cox.net 

Cell: 775-354-4682 
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